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Craft –  
This week the 

children will be 

thinking about 

2D shapes 

when making a 

model of ‘Incy 

Wincy Spider’. 

 Maths this week – 

We will continue to learn about 

2D shapes. We will go on a shape 

hunt in the environment and use 

our new shape knowledge to 

name the shapes that we see. 

             
Circle              Square 

            
Triangle          Oblong 

 

I wonder which nursery 
rhymes you know? 
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Next Week – 

We begin the 

last topic for 

this term and 

begin thinking 

about 

Christmas. 

 
 

As the weather 

begins to change 

please ensure 

that your child 

comes to school 

prepared with 

named jumpers or 

cardigans, coats, 

hats, gloves and 

wellies to enable 

them to continue 

to access the 

outside space. 

 
 

 

Independence – 
We encourage the 

children to be as 

independent as 

possible in school. We 

are working on 

putting on our coats 

ourselves and 

changing shoes for 

wellies and back again 

at the moment.  


